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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #21-0795   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: August 17, 2021 
 
TITLE: Motion Rejecting All Proposals for Federal Legislative and Executive 

Branch Representative Services - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4)  
 

 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends the City Commission reject all bids for the Federal Legislative and 
Executive Branch Representative Services.  
 
Background 
On June 22, 2021, the Procurement Services Division issued Request for Proposal No. 
12522-715 for Federal Legislative and Executive Branch Representative Services.  
 
Six proposals were received on July 9th, 2021. Upon review, the pricing page had items 
that made it difficult to be able to compare submitted pricing amongst proposers.  As a 
result, staff is requesting permission to reject all proposals and rebid the project with 
revised specifications more clearly defining the pricing requirements. 
 
Resource Impact  
There is no fiscal impact to the City associated with this action.  
 
Strategic Connections 
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2024 Strategic Plan, specifically 
advancing: 
 

 The Internal Support Focus Area 

 Goal 8: Build a leading government organization that manages all resources 
wisely and sustainably. 

 Objective 4: Achieve excellent procurement services through technological 
advancements, improved procedures, and outreach programs 

 
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We are United. 
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Prepared by:  Daphnee Sainvil, Program Manager II, City Manager’s Office 

James Hemphill, Acting Procurement & Contracts Manager, Finance 
                       Claudelle Rose, Sr. Admin Assistant, Finance 
 
 
 
Department Director: Susan Grant, Finance  
                                   Chris Lagerbloom, City Manager 


